
Minutes of the Pre-Vet Club Meeting (Jan 28, 2016) 

    18 members present 

 
This past Thursday was the first meeting of the spring semester 

for the Pre-vet club. During which the following was discussed: 

1. A new club secretary was appointed (Ana Smith) 

2. Upcoming events 

 Open House: February 13, March 5, April 9  

 Bake Sales: February 12, March 10 <-- Please let me know if 

you plan or would like to make/bring anything for this. It 

is to raise funds for the club. 
 Humane Society Suply Drive: April 12 - 22 <-- For any 

newbies who don't know, some of the Biology faculty take 

pity on us and will give a point or two extra towards a 

quiz or homework grade if you donate to the supply drive, 

even something as simple as paper towels is appreciated. 
 Pie-A-Professor: April 1 <-- We will need a lot of 

volunteers for this event, if you would like to 

participate, be planning for this a little ahead of time 

and please notify me with your name and what time period 

you'd like to be there for. We have yet to determine a 

time for the event so that information will come as we get 

closer to April.  

       3. A new "Participation Point" system has been 

established for the club, members will gain a point for every 

meeting and event that they attend and there will be prizes at 

the end of the semester for those with significant amounts of 

points.  

 
       4. The Club dues for any new members are due and can be 

turned in to Dr. Barbeau 
       5. If you don’t have a club T-shirt (and want one) they 

can be found in Dr. Barbeau's office (However, it should be 

noted that you must pay your club dues completely to acquire a 

shirt) 

        
       6. The next meeting is currently set for February 25th 

(Thursday) @ 4:45pm LSF L207 

 


